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BERNARD HELPS OUT 
 
 

 

At the start 

of the Easter 

holidays, Bernard S (5C) 

took part in The Great 

British Spring Clean 2022,  

helping to clean Haydon 

Grange which is his local 

area. 

 

He was surprised to  

discover what people are 

dropping on the ground 

 - he even found an old TV! 

 
 

Well done, Bernard - what 

a great act of kindness! 

WHAT A LOAD OF RUBBISH! 
 

This bunch of wonderful children took it upon 
themselves to request a bin bag and some 
gloves and spend their lunch break clearing up 
litter.  I am so proud of their ‘self-starter’ attitude and the 
pride they have taken in their school. 
 

Superpowers in action!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Mr Miller 

 

 
 
 
 

 

It’s not too late to register for the Children’s Cancer Run on 
Sunday 15th May 2022 at Gosforth Park as online entries for 
the run will remain open until Wednesday 11th May.   
 

Anyone signing up after Monday 2nd May will be asked to 

collect their pack from Newcastle Racecourse over the  

weekend of the run.  There is also the option of  ‘On the Day’ 

entries. 
 

We have been allocated our usual run time of 10.30am and 
have been asked to park in Car Park A.  The plan is to meet 
up at 10.15am for a group photo before heading off. 
 

It’s easy to sign up and you’ll feel good both physically and 
spiritually if you do. 
 

Here’s the link to book your place(s): 
 

https://childrenscancernorth.org.uk/events/ 
 

When you register, please remember to select the Royal 
Grammar School (Juniors) when asked if you are running  
for a school or running independently. 
 

So, go on, take the plunge… you know you want to! 
 

 

Mr Miller 

39TH NORTH EAST 

CHILDREN’S CANCER RUN 

Sunday 15th May 2022 



 MATHS 

PUZZLE OF THE WEEK 
 

 

 

Last week’s puzzle and solution: 

This week’s puzzle: 
 

 

Maths Riddle 
A duck was given £9, a spider was given £36, a bee was given 
£27.  Based on this information, how much money would be 
given to a cat?  
 
Please submit your answer, along with any of your own,  
real-life puzzles (and answers!), to me:  

t.lloyd@rgs.newcastle.sch.uk 
 
 

Thank you. 
 
 
 

Mr Lloyd 

CLASS TOKENS  

COMPETITION 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

A BIG well done to 6W who won the Class Tokens  

Competition last week. 
 

Here’s a photo of some of the children enjoying their  
well-deserved breakfast: 
 

Mrs Cree 

CLEO DEMONSTRATES BRAVERY! 
 

 

 

 

 

Cleo B (3D) is just back from spending Easter in 

the Bahamas where she got up to all sorts  

including swimming with pigs, swimming in the ocean,  

feeding iguanas and becoming a mermaid for the day! 
 

Cleo demonstrated so much bravery on this holiday,  

encouraging Mummy to go on lots of scary water slides.   

She even 

swam with, 

and held, a 

shark!  No fear 

here! 
 

Cleo learnt it’s 

far better to 

try something 

than regret not 

doing it and 

she  

encouraged 

her little sister 

to do the 

same. 
 
 

 

 

 

Well done, 

Cleo! 

CONGRATULATIONS…. 
 

…. to Aniruddh K (4AW) for recently achieving 

a Distinction in his Grade 2 Rock and Pop 

Drums exam. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done, Aniruddh - what a fantastic result! 



 


